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     Dear Parents/Guardians and First Graders,


   My name is Miss Ricardo and I am so excited to meet you all in September! I would like to 
tell you a little bit about me! This school year will be my third year teaching first grade at 
Whitehouse School. I graduated from the College of New Jersey with a Bachelor’s Degree in 
Elementary Education and Psychology. My favorite things to do in my free time are drawing, 
hiking, going to the beach and spending time with my family.


 Another thing I absolutely love is reading! My favorite book series when I was in first 
grade was Junie B. Jones. I can’t wait to see what your favorite book will be as we will be 
reading a lot this year. Along with reading, writing will also be something we will be further 
developing. It’s never too early to start brainstorming topics you would like to write about since 
we will begin the school year with writing personal narratives. In math, we will be going over 
topics such as addition, subtraction, telling time, counting money and so much more! 


 For our first day of school on September 5th, please remember to bring a healthy snack 
and a water for our morning and afternoon break (no juice). See you on the first day of school 
in Room 119!☺


   The luckiest

teacher in the


world!

    A few of my favorites…

Color: Purple             

Animal: Dogs

Season: Fall                          

Subject: Reading

Genre of Book: Realistic Fiction





